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Approved: March 5, 2012 

 (Date) 

 

MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TAXATION COMMITTEE 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Richard Carlson at 3:36 on Monday, January 30, 

2012 in Room 783 of the Docking State Office Building. 

 

Members excused were:  Ranking Minority Member, Representative Dillmore 

 

Committee staff present: 

Scott Wells, Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

Chuck Reimer, Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

Chris Courtwright , Kansas Legislative Research Department 

Chris Sevedge, Kansas Legislative Research Department 

 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 

Richard Cram, Policy and Research Director, Kansas Department of Revenue (KDOR) 

 

Others attending:  See attached list. 

 

Introduction of Bills: 

 

Representative Calloway made a motion to introduce a bill regarding cash rebates on sales or 

leases of motor vehicles not subject to sales taxation.  Representative Goico seconded the 

motion.  Motion carried. 

 

Representative Kleeb made a motion to introduce a bill allowing members of a unitary group to 

share certain income tax credits.  Representative Goico seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

 

Chairman Carlson opened a hearing on:   

 

HB 2454 - Income tax checkoff; Kansas arts commission checkoff fund. 

 

Scott Wells briefed the committee on HB 2454, indicating there were four other tax checkoffs.  

This checkoff would be to fund only the arts commission.  He stood for questions.   

 

Richard Cram provided the amounts of each of the other “tax checkoff” funds in a chart. 

(Attachment 1) He stood for questions.   

 

No neutral testimony for or in opposition to HB 2454 was presented. 
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After all questions from the Committee were answered, Chairman Carlson closed the hearing on 

HB 2454. 

 

The next meeting of the Committee is scheduled for 3:30 pm Tuesday, January 31, 2012 in 783-

DSOB. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:48 pm.   

 


